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Semi-Annual MSS Meeting 9/21/19

The MSSNY MSS will be convening for our semi-annual meeting this Saturday. Come meet our
members from schools throughout the state! We anticipate many will be new first year students and
would love to hear about your stories and experiences. If you plan on stopping by, please contact the
MSS Chair, Shireen Saxena, at Shireen saxena@urmc.rochester.edu for logistical information.

Recruitment is underway!

The MSS is currently working with schools to help hold their recruitment events and ensure
another robust membership season. Our member counts are a slight underestimate however, as
students who signed up on the AMA website were not included in MSSNY membership. We are working
to troubleshoot the issue and create a more streamlined approach to registering for the free MSSNY
membership for students. Please contact the Chair of Membership, Huakang Huang from Stony Brook at
huakang.huang@stonybrookmedicine.edu for more information.

Humans of MSSNY

We are excited to roll out a new project that our members have been working on over the
summer. The Chair of Programing, Richard Shi from New York Medical College, is setting up a Humans of
MSSNY storyboard for students to get to know MSSNY and our leadership. Drs. Fougner, Rothberg, and
Litvack (huge thank you to all three!), among others, have agreed to be interviewed, and stories are
scheduled to be sent out via an email newsletter on a monthly basis. Please contact Richard Shi at
rshi@student.nymc.edu for more information.
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